
 

 

Prof.in Dr. Valeriya Dinger                                             

Department of Macroeconomics 

 

 

 

 

Content 

The participants will each be assigned a relevant scientific article on the topic, which they will 
analyze, summarize and place in the scientific context. They will then submit a written 
assignment and present their findings to the course. 

Registration 

If you are interested in participating, please send a current proof of your previous examination 
achievements (HISinOne overview as PDF file) to our secretariat (e-mail address: 
sekretariat.makro@uni-osnabrueck.de) by 20 October, 2025, 12:00 pm. You will then be 
notified until October 23 whether you have been offered a place in the seminar and have been 
invited to the kick-off event.  

Due to capacity reasons, the number of seminar places is limited to 24 participants. 
Participants are selected on the basis of their grade, their course of study and the 
macroeconomics courses they have passed. The submission of your examination certificates 
therefore does not constitute a binding registration. If you have not applied in time or have not 
been offered a place, you will unfortunately not be able to take part. 

After you have received a positive confirmation for the seminar place from the department, 
please register bindingly under HISinOne until November 7, 2025, 12:00 p.m.  

Any further up-to-date information about the seminar will be disseminated via Stud.IP.  
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Schedule 

On 27 October 2025 at 15:00 s.t. the kick-off event of the seminar will take place in room 
29/E13, where the procedure for assigning topics and further organizational information will be 
announced. 

The latest deadline for submitting the seminar papers is December 23, 2025 at 12 p.m. Please 
send the paper in electronic form (PDF) to our secretariat (e-mail address: 
sekretariat.makro@uni-osnabrueck.de) by the above date. 

The presentations will take place from January 21 to 23, 2026. The exact times and the room 
will be announced later. Attendance is mandatory for all dates. 

 

Thank you for your interest in our seminar and we look forward to meeting you in person at 
the kick-off meeting. 
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